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Dear Parent/Carer
I am writing to you to seek your help.
South Ayrshire Council is committed to ensuring that children get the best start in life and ensure that irrespective of their needs children achieve their full potential.  This is hugely important for our children who require additional support.
A wide range of factors may lead to a child having a need for additional support, or ASN as it is commonly referred to.  This could be a temporary solution or something more permanent and will help them get the most out of their school education. Additional support needs are identified through a process called Staged Intervention.

Children may need additional support for a number of reasons, e.g.:
	Disability (diagnosed or undiagnosed)
	Social, emotional and behavioural difficulties

	Learning difficulties
	Learning disabilities

	Bereavement
	Physical or mental health problems

	Divorce within families
	Change in family circumstances


We recognise that as parents you are best placed to inform us of the support that your children require.  
We are trying to establish a Group of parents and practitioners who would like to be involved in how we can get it right together for our children and young people.

The group may assist us to look at a number of areas including:
· Ways in which we can provide support

· The circulation of information to all

· Gathering the views of children and parents/carers

· Identifying support that really matters for the children and families

· Assist with topics and ideas for our ASN Parents Forum

If you would like to be involved in this please mail me at gary.hoey@south-ayrshire.gov.uk.  I am aware that joining a Group such as this may not be possible for some people due to commitments; therefore I would also welcome any comments and ideas in taking forwards this ASN Parents Forum and support for you and your child.  Crucial to us are your views.
We are planning an ASN Parents Forum for the evening of Wednesday 10th October at Ayr Academy.  It is our intention to have some valuable and useful information available to parents and carers on the night.  We will update the Council’s website with the details as soon as they are available.  https://www.south-ayrshire.gov.uk/schools/learning-support.aspx
I look forward to hearing from you.
Yours sincerely
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Gary Hoey
Strategic Coordinator Children’s Services Planning

